
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
RAMP SAFETY PROJECT 
State Road (SR) 9/I-95 northbound exit ramp to westbound SR 68/Orange Avenue 
St. Lucie County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 449281-1-52-01 
 

The Florida Department of TransportaƟon (FDOT) is pleased to provide informaƟon regarding the 
proposed improvements for the above referenced project. No public informaƟon workshop is 
scheduled for this project. QuesƟons and comments may be submiƩed by emailing the Project 
Manager, Hong Benitez, P.E. (contact informaƟon below). Project informaƟon is posted at  
hƩps://www.d4fdot.com/ 

PROJECT PURPOSE 
To enhance safety by milling and resurfacing exisƟng 
pavement and applying high fricƟon surface treatment to 
reduce vehicles running off the road. 
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
· Milling and resurfacing exisƟng roadway 
· Overlay ramp with high fricƟon surface treatment to 

improve safety 
· Widen exisƟng leŌ shoulder from 2’ paved to 4’ 

paved 
· Upgrade signing and pavement markings to  
       enhance visibility 
· Upgrade exisƟng lighƟng to LED fixtures to  
       improve visibility 
 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
· NB Ramp closures will be permitted as follows: 

·  Nighttime, Sunday through Thursday, 8:00 am to 6:00 
am 

· Additional information about lane closures, detours, and 
pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly  

 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
· AnƟcipated ConstrucƟon Start:  Winter 2025 
· AnƟcipated ConstrucƟon CompleƟon:  Spring 2026 
· EsƟmated ConstrucƟon Cost:  $524,000 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportaƟon system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and  communiƟes.  

Public parƟcipaƟon is solicited without regard to race, color, naƟonal origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodaƟons 
under the Americans with DisabiliƟes Act (ADA) or persons who require translaƟon services (free of charge), should contact Hong Benitez, P.E., Project Manager. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Hong Benitez, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
Florida Department of TransportaƟon, District Four 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Phone: (954) 777-4319 
Toll-free: (866) 336-8435, ext. 4319 
Email: hong.benitez@dot.state.fl.us 

  Instagram/X (TwiƩer): @MyFDOT_SEFL 

  Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

  Project Website: hƩps://www.d4fdot.com/ 



 

Florida Department of TransportaƟon 
District 4 Consultant Management 
ATTN: Hong Benitez, P.E.  
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  

ROAD DESIGN IN PROGRESS  
SR 9/I-95  Ramp Safety Project  


